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ELMIRA COLLEGE 
OFFICE OF RESIDENCE LIFE 

 

 
September 30, 2020 

 
Dear Residential Students, 
  
As President Lindsay announced earlier this afternoon, we are partnering with Cayuga Medical to 
do SARS-CoV-2 testing on campus tomorrow, October 1.  Appointments are required.  The testing 
will follow Cayuga Medical’s protocol for the collection of saliva samples. Please read the following 
information carefully. 
  
Test Details 
Date:               Thursday, October 1, 2020 
Time:               Students will register for a time from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. or 1:00-4:00 p.m. 
Location:         Speidel Gymnasium 
  
Who:              All Residential Students currently on campus and not currently in isolation. 

Students currently in quarantine on campus or the Holiday Inn will be tested, 
but those tests will be delivered directly to those students.  Quarantining students 
should not leave their rooms. 

  
Cost:                The cost of this test is covered by the College, if not covered by your  

current insurance. 
  
You must arrive promptly at your scheduled time (not early or late).  There is a very specific 
schedule and time frame to help prevent gatherings.  Face coverings must be worn and everyone 
must stay 6' apart, especially at the registration table. 
  
Registration:   Click here to create an account and register for a time.  
**Important: use your Elmira College address for the form: 
Elmira College, 1 Park Place, Elmira, NY 14901** 
  
 

http://www.elmira.edu/
https://register.cayugahealth.com/patient-registration/employee?employer=Elmira%20College&testingSiteId=37&hideInsurance=1&hideEmergencyContact=1&hidePracticeAuth=1
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Once you register, you will receive a confirmation number.  Tomorrow, when you go for your test, 
you should give the check-in staff that confirmation number. 
  
Quarantining students: you must register but skip the schedule section. 
  
If you have any questions about registration, please call Cayuga Health call center at 607-319-5708. 
  
Each individual tested will have access to a dashboard with their information and test results. Test 
results should be available within 24 hours. 
  
Additional Campus Updates 
To help reduce the spread of the virus, and beginning with dinner on Thursday, October 1, all 
meals will be delivered to students.   More detailed information will be shared tomorrow. 
 
Sincerely, 
Liz 
 
Dr. Elizabeth Lambert 
Vice President of Enrollment Management and Student Life 
 

http://www.elmira.edu/

